F. K. KENDALL & MANSERGH ARCHITECTS

F. K. KENDALL, F.R.I.B.A. B. G. L. MANSERGH, A.R.I.B.A. THE RHODES BUILDING
S. GEORGE'S STREET
CAPE TOWN

Telephone . . . No. 574 CENTRAL.
Tel. Add.: "STOEP," CAPETOWN

2nd. November, 1928.

My dear Pearse,

Many thanks for yours of the 27th. ult., I am glad you are getting into touch with Schutte and hope he will be able to give you what you want.

Regarding Baker's early work, it is true we have a design for a Town house (perspective) which he did in his student days for one of the R.I.B.A. Competitions. This, I think, would be quite qorth reproducing, and I can get Elliott to photograph it, also one or two of his early houses (I think you already have Karatara, which was originally built for Sir James Rose Innes, have you not?)

I wonder how it was that the copy of the S.A. Women's Journal did not reach you? This included some photographs of Pelyn which may have a little interest for you, and was posted from this Office. Anyhow, there are a few spare copies, so I am sending on another in case you might like to see it.

The latest number of the Architectural Review gave me great joy with the photographs and notes by your students though I have not yet had time to do more than look through it casually.

Cheevio.

Yours sincerely, F. k. Kendalls

Prof. E. Pearse, P.O. Box 1176, JOHANNESBURG.